
            April 3, 2015 

Dear: Devotees & Friends, 

 

I thank each and every one of you for your enthusiastic participation and support in 

running the Hindu Temple administration efficiently during all these years . As you are 

aware, our Maha Khumbhabhishekam program will be held from April 10 thru April 

12 (see the attached program invitation). I am writing this to request your participation 

in this program along with your family and friends to make this event a huge success 

like in the past years. Without your participation and financial support, this important 

event would not be successful. 

 

The Maha Khumbhabhishekam has always been both a great re-vitalizing 

ceremony for the entire temple and an opportunity for the devotees to re-affirm their 

faith. We are equally fortunate to have devotees and volunteers like you who are 

always willing to share their time, talent, and resources towards further strengthening 

the core values of the Hindu Temple such as enriching lives of Hindu community of 

Greater Birmingham by supporting and promoting various educational, cultural, and 

religious activities through our Hindu Temple. 

 

We have progressed substantially in the last 17 years since the Hindu Temple was 

built in Birmingham but we have a long way to go. I feel extremely confident about 

your continued support and participation in the current as well as future events in the 

Hindu Temple.  

 

May the blessings of Lord Almighty be always with all of us and our families. 

 

Thanking you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Vishwa Rao, Chairman, 

THTCCB Board of Trustees. 


